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February 23, 2022 

 

End of Production Announcement for Agilent Seahorse XFe96 analyzer 

 

In 2006, the world was introduced to the Seahorse Extracellular Flux Analyzer.  This instrument soon became a gold 

standard for mitochondrial research and enabled advancement of the field of cellular metabolism.  With the newly 

released Agilent Seahorse XF Pro analyzer, we usher in an enhanced platform delivering optimized measurement 

performance, an advanced user experience for collecting XF data, new experimental setup, design, and analytical tools, 

and new kits, reagents and workflows. 

 

This letter is our first announcement for the pending discontinuation of the Agilent Seahorse XFe96 analyzer.  Rest 

assured, this communication is only the beginning of our Agilent Value Promise as you will have opportunities to service 

your instrument and conduct experiments with XF consumables for years to come. 

 

NOTE: Seahorse XFe96 Analyzer (S7800A [101991-100]) has already passed the end of production date. 

 

Product or 
Model Number 

Product 
Description 

 

  

S7800B 
Seahorse XFe96 

analyzer    

       

End of 
Production 

End of 
Guaranteed 

Support  

Predicted End of 
Hardware 

Availability** 

Predicted End 
of Cartridge 
Availability** 

End of Support 

(EOP) (EGS)  (PEPA) (PECA) (EOS) 

5/15/2022 5/15/2029* 5/15/2032 5/15/2032 5/15/2032 
 

 

* Parts for Seahorse XFe96 analyzers are expected to be available after 5/15/2029 but supply cannot be 

guaranteed.  

 

** These dates are estimates based on part and supply availability 

 

For further assistance regarding post-EOP support plans, you may also visit: 

https://www.agilent.com/en/services/crosslab-instrument-services or call (800)227-9770 (US and Canada). 

 

Please reach out to your Agilent representative with questions and to explore opportunities for upgrading to an XF Pro 

. 

Thank you for your business.  We appreciate your loyalty to Agilent’s Seahorse products and promise to make your 

experience with Agilent the best it can be – for years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ned Jastromb 

 

Click here to learn more about Agilent’s value promise 
 
Click here to learn more about service plan options 

https://www.agilent.com/en/services/crosslab-instrument-services
https://www.agilent.com/cs/library/brochures/5991-1491EN%20AVP.pdf
https://www.agilent.com/en/service/laboratory-services/maintenance-repair

